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I would gladly register my SXS and make it street league in order to ride on legal 

highways in Oregon this would be be beneficial to the state as it would bring in 

registration fees and be beneficial to the economy as it would generate revenue for 

gas stations restaurants hotels grocery store and more. After spending 12 winter in 

Arizona I've seen first hand how being able to ride on legal highways has been a plus 

for their economy and how it keeps riders more spread out instead of being over 

crowded in staging areas and campgrounds. 

Lawrence Robertson  


